
via  House to House / Heart to Heart 

A group of expectant fathers were in a waiting room while their wives were in the process of delivering babies.  

A nurse came in and announced to one man that his wife had just given birth to twins. 

“That’s quite a coincidence,” he responded, “I play for the Minnesota Twins!” 

A few minutes later a nurse announced to another that he was the father of triplets. 

“That’s amazing,” he exclaimed, “I work for the 3M company.” 

At that point, a third man slipped off his chair. Somebody asked him if he was feeling ill. 

“No,” he responded, “I happen to work for the 7-UP company.” 

    We welcome all who are here today. 
 

      If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.   
      Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the  pew in front  
      of you) so we may have a record of  your visit.  Later in the  
      service we will pass around a collection plate.  As a  visitor  
      you are obviously not expected to give but we would like for  
      you  to place the Visitor Card in the collection plate.   Thanks. 

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium up the stairs for infant care. 

We offer a free Bible Correspondence Course 

Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent during Bible study and worship. 

Schedule of Services  
 

    Sunday AM Bible Study            9:45 AM 
 

   Sunday AM Worship               11:00 AM 
 

   No Sunday PM Service                 
       

   Wednesday PM Bible Study     7:00 PM 
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Upcoming Events    (Lord willing)  
       

Jun. 15    Ladies Devotional.  Tea at Noon at the building.  See the sign-up sheet posted in the back. 
                            

Jun. 16    Father’s Day 
 

Jun. 23    Men’s Business Meeting 
 

Jun. 30    Area Wide 5th Sunday Singing hosted by Sardinia church of Christ 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, and thank Him for His blessings.  
 
Let’s remember the following ….  the Sumners, and Bill Kinney. 
 

Mildred Lynum    Joyce Frett is asking for prayers on behalf of her and her siblings asking for clarity and wisdom 
on decisions regarding their mother’s care. 
 

Jean Cameron will have an endoscopy June 19th.  She will also have to have her blood tested on a monthly basis. 
 

Eileen Johnson, Cora Parson’s daughter in law.  She is recovering from a stroke and also vision problems. 
 

Sheila Weimer (mother of Wayne Carter’s sister in law).  It was announced last Sunday that she had a bowel  
obstruction.  As it turns out she had a UTI and was released from the hospital on Monday to return to the nursing 
home.  She is also dealing with Alzheimer’s. 
 

Ashley Newbury, a friend of Bruce Brink, has been diagnosed with multiple sclerosis.  
 

Nick Trapanni, age 22 and a friend of Bruce Brink, died of a heroine overdose. 
 

Susan Barrett, Frank Marsden’s daughter, recently had her thyroid removed. They thought it was cancerous but as 
it turns out it was not. 
 

Jenny, Sonny Stine’s niece in PA, age 34, has breast cancer. 
 

Let’s pray as we continue our preacher search process. 
 

Let’s pray for the congregation in Fenwick, ONT as they do the same. 
 

Also 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s not only remember those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s remember to pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  
(Scott Forney, Robert Horrace, Anna Brink) 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Praise God! Last Sunday Zachary Hansen made the great confession that Jesus is the  
Son of God and was baptized for the remission of sins! Zach was added to body of 
Christ in the grave of baptism. Make sure you welcome Zach, our new brother to the 
body of Christ along with Lisa, his wife.  

Please check the  

“Love One Another” and “Answered Prayers” 

boards in the back of the auditorium. 

Serving  Today 

Announcements          Bruce Brink   

Song Leader                Jack Curnew   

Direct Communion     Wayne Carter    

Serve                            Bruce Brink   

Serve                            Doug Flanagan   

Serve                            Richard Wheeler   

Clean Trays                 Sherry Carter   

Classes and Sermon 
 

Bruce Brink will conduct the Adult Bible Class. 
 

Ray McArthur will deliver the sermon. 
 

Sermon Topic Today:   Self Discipline   
 

Scripture Reading:        Galatians 5:23   
 

No Sun. PM  Service  
 

Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study -  will resume in Sept. 
  
Wed. PM  Bible Study        Rodney Jones will teach the class 

A Note from Mark 
 

We live in a world where darkness resides and in order to be the light we must do all we can to 
ensure the safety of our children and members.  
 

In order to be more pro-active in protecting our children and complying with State 
regulations, several things will begin taking place here at the LaSalle church immediately.  
First, anyone involved in any way with our children and teen program, must undergo and pass a 
criminal background check (there will be no exceptions). Second, policies and guidelines will 
be written and put into place regarding those working with children/teens. Those working with 
our children and teens must periodically review and agree to those policies. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and support. The protection of our children is everyone’s 
responsibility – if you see something, say something! 

Thanks to all that helped with the House to House / Heart to Heart mailout on Thursday. 

Card 
 

Please see the card from Michael & Hope Rice posted on the back board. 


